
 

 
 

February 16, 2024 
  
 
Tom Hoby 
Director, Jeffco Parks and Conservation 
700 Jefferson County Parkway, Suite 100 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
Dear Mr. Hoby, 
 
The Golden Fire Department, pending final design, is a supporting stakeholder for the 
proposed nighttime vehicle access management gates on Lookout Mountain Road as it 
travels through Jeffco Open Space and Denver Mountain parklands.  
 
We support the proposed management for safety, natural, and cultural resource protection 
reasons. [elaborate here on any reasons that are specific to your agency or organization]. 
 
The Golden Fire Department has been an active supporting stakeholder in this project since 
the summer of 2023. Thank you for considering taking this positive step toward safety and 
protecting cultural, and natural resources on Lookout Mountain.  
 
 
Sincerely,   
  

 

 

Sean Jones 

Deputy Chief of Operations 

Golden Fire Department 


